Town of Greene Selectmen's Meeting February 12, 1996

Minutes will not become official until accepted at the next regular Selectmen's Meeting on February 26, 1996.

Chairman Daniel Moreau called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

In attendance:

Timothy Doyle

Maurice Levasseur

Judy Biggar, Town Manager

The board observed 2 minutes of silence in observance for the recent passing of fellow Boardmember Edgar J. Morgan.

Selectmen vacancy: Moe motioned to go along with scenerio # 2 and Tim seconded. This is to fill Ed's term on the Board of Selectmen, Assessor and Overssser of the Poor that will expire March 1998. This is to hold an election along with the primary election on June 11, 1996; the papers will be available March 18, 1996 and have to be filed by 3 PM on April 26.

Selectmen all in favor of signing a warrant on Thursday for the coming weekend.

Selectmen signed the weekly warrants.

At 7:04 PM the Selectmen postponed the rest of their meeting to go to Special Town Meeting.

At 7:06 PM the Selectmen's meeting rejourned.

Tim motioned to adjourn to staff meeting, Moe seconded. Vote was unanimous.

Meeting adjourned at 7:06 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sally Con Leberr Sally Ann Hebert